Father Christmas to visit the Nativity-
Thursday 14th

Following the nativity, at around 6:45pm, Santa
and the scouts will be visiting Yelvertoft Primary
and parking up in the car park. Pupils will be able
to meet Father Christmas and have a photo with
the man himself. If people would like to make any

donations, the Scout elves will be there with
collection buckets.




